
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
March 13, 2017 

To: Members of the Board of Directors 

From: Laurena Weinert, Clerk of the Board 
 
Subject: Central Harbor Boulevard Transit Corridor Study Update 
 
 
On February 13, 2017, the Board of Directors (Board) were presented with an 
update on the Central Harbor Boulevard Transit Corridor Study, as a receive and 
file item. At the February 27, 2017 Board meeting, Director Tait requested that 
the item be agendized for the March 13, 2017 Board meeting. 
 
Currently, staff and the consultant team are evaluating the alternatives, briefing 
city councils, and have scheduled two public workshops in March and April. Staff 
anticipates returning to the Board with the results of the evaluation and input 
received in July 2017. 
 
Additionally, on March 6, 2017, the Anaheim City Manager submitted a letter 
(attached) to formally transmit to the Orange County Transportation (OCTA) 
Board the Anaheim Council Resolution regarding the Anaheim Rapid 
Connection Street Car Project which expresses opposition to a streetcar system 
in the City of Anaheim (City).  The letter also requested that as OCTA proceeds 
with the Central Harbor Boulevard Transit Corridor Study, the City’s position be 
taken into consideration. 
 
LW:km 
Attachments 
 


